On June 28, 2021, the Board of Directors of the Strasburg Museum, INC, passed the following policy regarding donations of artifacts:

1) Short Term Exhibits will be the only items the Museum will receive on a loan basis

2) Any artifacts/items offered by individuals will be accepted only as permanent property of the Museum; Long Term items will no longer be accepted as temporary or on a loan basis.

a) No docent, Board Member, or Officer will accept the item if brought to the Museum.

b) No items are to left at the Museum prior to a vote by the Board about its acceptance or nonacceptance

c) The person, wishing to have their item considered for placement in the Museum must complete the necessary paperwork and leave it with a Museum contact.

d) The Board will vote on the acceptance or nonacceptance of the item as permanent property of the Strasburg Museum, Inc.

e) The Board meets on the last Monday of each month (February to October); the vote will be taken on the meeting date closest to an individual requests.

Item to be considered for permanent placement in the Strasburg Museum

Description of the Item:____________________________

Your Name: ___________________________________

Contact Information:______________________________

